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TO:  Finance Committee 
 

FROM: Mark Lahay, Assistant City Engineer 
 
DATE: September 7, 2023 
 
RE:  Change Order #3 for Project H-21 Redundant Raw Water Line 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________  
 
The Department of Public Works is recommending approval of Change Order #3 for project H-21 
Redundant Raw Water Line. 
 
While we were anticipating poor soil conditions along the route for the new redundant raw water 
line, the soil conditions were significantly worse than expected.  These conditions required the 
trench to be wider and therefore required an increase in the concrete and asphalt pavement 
restoration quantities.  


	Department of Public Works – Engineering Division
	MEMO

